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Staffing Change at Bushes 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to inform you that sadly, it will be Mr Robert Clannachan’s last day with us at Bushes 

this Friday, 15th March. I have known that this would be happening for the past few weeks but 

have only had his leaving date confirmed recently to be able to share this news with you. Robert 

is leaving to take up a post as a Senior Operative in another Renfrewshire school. 

Robert has been the janitor at Bushes for over 27 years and is an integral part of our staff team. I 

would like to take this opportunity to give my personal thanks to Robert on behalf of the whole 

Bushes community for all of his hard work and efforts over the past 27 years and wish him every 

success in his new role. He has been a massive part of Bushes and will be greatly missed by all. 

Although we plan to mark his departure on Friday, the current restrictions will not allow this to 

happen in a way that fully reflects what Robert means to the Bushes community. I hope we will 

be in a position soon to invite Robert in for the send-off that he deserves. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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